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December

Mon 11th: Christmas Hamper
Raffle Non Uniform
Wed 13th: Advent Mass @ Marist
@ 9:30am
Thu 14th: Hull Truck Theatre
Fri 15th: KS1 Nativity 10am & 2pm
Wed 20th: EYFS Nativity 10am &
2pm
Thu 21st: Class Christmas Party
Fri 22nd: Carol Service @ St
Anthony’s @ 1:30pm 

 

Woolly Hat Appeal
We are supporting the appeal this
advent to help the sea farers who
will not be able to be at home for
Christmas. We are asking kindly
for: Men’s Socks, Men’s Gloves,
Shower gel, Shaving gel,
Deodorant, Toothbrush,
Toothpaste, Lip Balm, Disposable
Razors, Small comb, Small
Notepad, Pens, Chocolate. All
items are being packed into
woolly hats or shoeboxes on
Monday 11th. 

Christmas Hamper
On Monday, we will be having a
non uniform day. We are not
asking for money, rather kindly
requesting any donations to help
us create Christmas hampers
which will be given as prizes to
our school community.
Thank you all for your generosity
during this festive season of
giving. 

Sacrament of Reconciliation
As we ready ourselves for
Christmas, Advent is a good time
to get our hearts ready for Jesus
and say sorry for the mistakes we
have made. Next Friday, the
children will take part in
reconciliation liturgies in their
classrooms. There will also be the
opportunity (for those who have
taken their First Holy Communion)
to receive the Sacrament of
Reconciliation from a priest. Why
not talk to your child about this
and help them to prepare if
needed?

Dates for wb 11th
11th: Christmas Hamper Non Uniform Day
12th: UKS2 Boys Futsal
13th: Advent Mass @ Marist 9:30am
14th: Hull Truck Theatre
14th: Tom Palmer Author Visit
15th: KS1 Nativity @ 2pm
15th: Father Massy in school - confessions

Christmas Music Concert

What a treat we had on
Wednesday with our whole
school music concert! Over
100 of our pupils performed a
range of solos, duets, group
performances and
harmonies on stage to the
entire school fin the morning
followed by a hall filled with
proud parents in the
afternoon. Also a big thank
you to those who helped us
raise £72 raised for the raffle.  

Christmas Disco

As well as the concert, our
hall hosted two fantastic
discos which saw some
great dancing and fancy
face painting. Thank you to
all parents who attended to
ensure the events went so
smoothly. 


